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Weekend Events 

Due to restrictions from the state of 

of Connecticut as a result of Covid-

19 we are unsure how many of our 

activities on our events calendar will 

take place this season.   

 

Saturday, May 30 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the adult 

beach.  Breathe, stretch, rejuvenate.  

Bring a towel and/or mat and wear 

comfortable clothing.  If inclement 

weather, yoga will take place Sunday. 

 

8 p.m. - Musical Jam Session 

Musicians, singers and all who love 

music bring your instrument, voice or 

body to the fire pit at the campers’ 

beach to make music together. 

 

Upcoming Event 

Saturday, June 20 - Breakdown Band 

Come to the gazebo to listen and 

dance to live music.  

 

 

LLC Golf Outing Results 
Seventeen golfers from Laurel Lock 

enjoyed a beautiful morning of golf 

last Saturday morning at Chantticlair 

Golf Course.  Monique Gaudreau won 

the long drive contest and George 

Gelinas won closest to the pin on the 

par 3 island hole. The foursome of 

Christopher Conklin, Jim Jordan, Cliff 

Porter and Joe Palmieri won low gross 

score with -1.  Congratulations all! 

 

 

Swimming Areas 
We are awaiting clarification from the 

Uncas Health District regarding the 

opening of the beach and swimming 

areas.  We will keep you updated as 

we become informed  If you are at the 

beach, please remember to stay 6-feet 

apart from non-family members. 

 

 

Office Hours 
Friday  & Saturday        10 am – 8 pm 

Sunday                           10 am –5 pm 

Monday  -  Thursday     10 am – 2 pm 

 

 

Social Distancing For Covid 
Please stay vigilant in adhering to our 

new social norms to allow our 

campground to remain operating at its 

best possible level.  Wear a mask 

when you enter a bath house, the 

laundry or come within 6 feet of 

another person outside your 

immediate family.  Wash your hands 

frequently and use hand sanitizers 

when you can’t wash.  Keep hands 

away from your face.  Help keep the 

Laurel Lock community safe.  

 

 

Help Wanted 
Want to make some extra cash?  Our 

recycling area collects hundreds of 5ȼ 

deposit cans and bottles each week.  

Please let the office know if you 

would like to take these recyclables to 

make some extra cash for your-self.  

 

 

Check Out The Back 
The back of this Chatter includes an 

updated seasonal camper list for 2020.  

Please help make all our newest 

campers feel welcome to our camping 

community.  We hope to have a new 

camper reception at some time during 

the season.  

 

 

June Payments 
Final payments for campsite fees are 

due in June.  All accounts should be 

brought to a zero balance as of July 1.  

 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Free Masks And $5 Masks 
Keith Koval donated some masks that 

we will happily share with campers 

while supplies last.  Also, Marcia 

Gardner of site #112 is selling 

beautiful homemade masks for $5  and 

the Laurel Lock office has plain white 

washable masks for sale for $5. 

 

 

Doggie Pot Dispensers 
In trying to aleiviate some of the dog 

poo found on the property we have 

errected 3 dog bag dispensers with 

garbage cans in the campground. They 

are located near the G floating dock, 

on the light pole in the Safari field and 

near the backstop at the ball field.  

There is also a can for disposal at the 

dog walk.  Dog owners:  Please pick 

up after your dog so that all 

campers do not lose the priveldge of 

walking their dogs around camp.   

 

 

Custom Order LLC Shirts 
If you would like to order Laurel Lock 

sweatshirts, short or long sleeve t-

shirts, denim shirts, tank tops or hats, 

we have a sign-up sheet on the office 

table outside our office building.   

 

 

Something’s Fishy 
We are experiencing the annual fish 

spawn-and-die season and fish are 

littering our beaches every day.  Our 

workers are doing twice daily beach 

checks to remove the dead fish from 

our waterfront.  If you come across a 

dead fish, please don’t try to “help” us 

by disposing of them in the trash.  

Instead, we would appreciate a call to 

the office so we can send someone to 

remove the dead fish.   

 

 

Laurel Lock Rocks 
Many of our sites have painted rocks 

to designate the site number and some 

are personalized to reflect the seasonal 

occupant of the site.  We will have 

another contest this season to select 

the top 3 painted rocks in camp.  Get 

ready, get set, go!  More details later.  


